
NOTICE is  hereby given that
Articles of Incorporation were
filed with the Department of
State of the Commonwealth
of  Pennsylvania  on the 8th  
day  of  October,  2023  with
respect  to  a  proposed
nonprofit  corporation,
PittsburghWRISE which will be
incorporated  under  the
Nonprofit Corporation Law of
1988. A brief summary of the
purpose  or  purposes  for
which  said  corporation  is
organized  is:  Pittsburgh
WRISE's mission is to promote
the  education,  professional
development,  and
advancement  of  women  to
achieve  a  strong  diversified
workforce  and  support  a
robust  renewable  energy
economy.


